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Jared Humm

From: Tass Larsen

Sent: Friday, 18 October 2013 2:32 p.m.

To: Jared Humm

Subject: FW: Tertiary student fares

_____________________________________________ 

From: Tass Larsen  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 March 2013 5:53 p.m. 

To: 'Peter Glensor'; Fran Wilde - Chair 
Cc: Wayne Hastie 

Subject: Tertiary student fares 

 

 

Hi 
 
I understand you are (or may be!) attending a meeting tomorrow night about student fares.   I thought it might be 
helpful for you to have some information at your finger tips in case you are asked questions, so the attached 
document is a brief summary of: 
• Our costing of a tertiary discount 
• The history of the student discount in Auckland 
• The student discounts available around the country. 
 
Our next report on the fare structure will go to the Economic Wellbeing Committee in early April.  Officer advice to 
date on a student discount has been to focus on the possibility of a bulk purchase scheme, or on an off-peak fare 
available to everyone. 
 
We have promised the community that we will undertake another round of consultation on the final fare structure, but 
we are still evaluating the options for when this should occur - one option would be to include the consultation on the 
Regional Public Transport Plan later in the year / early next year, or we could consult on some of the different parts of 
the fare structure separately as final proposals are clarified.   
 
 

 
 
Regards 
Tass 
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GREATER WELLINGTON REGIONAL COUNCIL   
Te Pane Matua Taiao 
142 Wakefield St | PO Box 11646, Manners St, Wellington 6142  
Tel: 04 830 4202 | Cell: 021 0203 1117   
www.gw.govt.nz | www.metlink.org.nz 
 


